15 June 2022
RE: Cappagh Parish ‘Do This In Memory of Me’ Programme 2021-2022

Dear parent(s)/guardian(s),

At the end of this school year, I wish to thank you for your
participation in this year’s ‘Do This In Memory Of Me’ programme. Happily, all those children
in our parish who were due to celebrate the Sacraments of Penance and Holy Communion for
the first time have now done so.

Although the full programme was curtailed due to Covid restrictions, every school/group
was able to participate, and the children seemed to enjoy the various activities and Masses they
took part in throughout the year.

As you may know, the ‘Do This In Memory Of Me’ programme concludes each year with a
final Mass and Eucharistic Procession on the Feast of Corpus Christi; thankfully, as the
restrictions have lifted, that can now go ahead. Therefore, I would like to invite you, your
child(ren), and your family to Mass this Sunday, 19* June, at 12 noon, in Christ the King
Church, Strathroy.

Following the Mass, we will process from the Church to the playground of Christ the King
Primary School for the short ceremony of Benediction. The children who made their First Holy
Communion this year are welcome to dress in the clothes they wore on that special day;
however, this is not obligatory.

I look forward to seeing you all on Sunday.

With assurances of prayer,
fv. M M Gl s .

Fr. Declan McGeehan, C.C.,
Cappagh Parish



